
Isabelle Songeur 
Flat 1 
91 Canfield gardens 
London NW6 3EA 

Planning services 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC I H 8ND 

London, 16 October 2009 

Dear Sir, 

I built a greenhouse at the bottom end of  the garden in June 2009. Following receipt of a complaint 
from one of our neighbours, a planning enforcement officer visited us and took some pictures of the 
greenhouse in late July. More recently, the Compliance and Enforcement Regulatory Services sent us 
a letter (ref- EN09/0478) advising us to submit a planning application. 
I would like to apologise for not putting a planning application to your services in advance of the 
erection of the greenhouse. Since I could not find any planning permission for the shed erected in our 
neighbour's garden on the Council website, I did not think it was necessary to have planning 
permission for the greenhouse. 
I now submit the planning application, together with pictures before and after I built the greenhouse so 
you can appreciate the improvement brought to the landscape of the garden (at least this is my feeling). 

I would be grateful if you could look at this planning application in a positive way. 
I would also like to ask you not to publish our contact details (section 14 and 16 of the Householder) 
under the Data Protection Act. 
Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact my husband or myself. 

Yours sincerely 

Isabelle Songeur 


